

## SAFE Alert! Zoom Bug Fix - Update Now!



The video conferencing company Zoom has recently learned of unpatched vulnerabilities, or weaknesses, and bugs in their platform that have been causing concerns with users.

Zoom has been actively fixing issues and have just released a bug fix that they are automatically pushing out to users when they use Zoom. But all users will need to accept the update and let it install on their systems.

With massive numbers of people now working from home, many are relying on video conferencing through Zoom to connect with co-workers, customers, and partners. Often people are connecting to sensitive work networks through temporary or improvised

means that don't have the benefit of enterprise-grade firewalls found in offices where they normally work. To help keep your meetings secure, be sure to use all security features available to you through Zoom, and be sure to accept this latest update when you log onto your next Zoom call.

Zoom's CEO has issued a message to users that addresses Zoom security and this current issue, information about this fix, and also what they have been doing since March 20th to make the platform more secure for their users. You can find it on their website at https://blog.zoom.us/wordpress/2020/04/01/a-message-to-our-users.



SAFE: Security Awareness For Everyone

For more information: SAFE@poweredbywest.com